
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

June 10, 2023  
Monthly Meeting 

 
The meeting was called to order at 8:30am by club vice president Andy Johnson.  
 
Members present were, Sue – KD0JE, Dave B. – WB0YXH, Sonja – KA0EZA, Rob – KF0FRX, Andy – 
KF0CSI, Terry – W0TDL, Aaron M. – KT0Q, Bruce – K8UDH, Terry R. - KF0ATX, Preston – KD0WFZ, Ron – 
N0ZQR 
 
The minutes were read by Aaron. A motion was made by Preston to approve the reading. A second was 
made by Dave. It was carried by the group. 
 
The treasurer’s report was read by Aaron. A motion was made by Terry L. to approve the reading. A 
second was made by Preston. It was carried by the group. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Repeater Committee – Repeaters are working well. We could not track down the identifier issue that 
was mentioned by Rich at the last meeting. We have a fluke with the 440 where a signal ends up 
locking up the repeater. Aaron suspects it is triggered by something in the room we are in. Ron 
mentioned that maybe it’s related by ducting.  
 
Testing Committee –The next session will be in August. 
 
Old Business 
 
DMR Repeater– DMR Repeater will be installed next Saturday. Aaron is still working on the internet 
situation. 
 
New Business 
Field Day – Field day is June 24th and June 25th. Aaron will order the coax. Nick has been working on 
the rotor. He has not found any issues with it. Sue has a rotor that we may be able to use. Dinner will be 
at 5:30. Everyone bring a side dish. Sue mentioned reaching out to the newspaper and radio stations. 
Conversation commenced about how to expand the reach and encourage community participation. 
Aaron will send a release to the papers.  
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North Bend Ham Fest- Motion was made by Aaron to move the July meeting to the 15th. Seconded by 
Dave. Carried. 
 
K0HW Estate Sale – Saturday August 19, 2023 9-1 in Elkhorn, SD. Aaron will speak to Monty about 
putting it up on the website. 
 
Split the pot of $6 was won by Bruce who donated it back to the club. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:07 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Aaron Mathis, KT0Q 
Secretary/Treasurer 

 


